
Hello, 

It's that time of year again! The Medicare Annual Enrollment Period is 
quickly approaching. As your independent agent, I am working hard 
reviewing the benefit changes for the new year and comparing the plans 
available in your area. 
If you want to increase your benefits or change your plan for 2025, this is 
the time to make a change! 

From October 15th through December 7th, you will have the opportunity to 
decide whether your existing Medicare health plan will continue to be the 
most suitable in the new year or if you will need a different health plan. 

As your agent, I'm proud to be able to help and support you in making 
an important decision such as your healthcare. My goal is to assist you 
with finding a plan which will maximize your benefits, while reducing your 
costs. 

If you are unhappy with your current plan, had an unexpected change in 
your health or if you just have questions, I am here to help. 

As your independent agent, I represent most major health plans in 
your area. I am confident that together we can find a plan for you 
which best suits your healthcare needs and your personal budget. 

Call today for your annual plan review. There's no 
cost! I look forward to hearing from you. 

Sincerely, 

Nava Abramoff 

Health Insurance 4 less 
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